







Mr John Dwyer Police and Crime Commissioner for Cheshire

By email

Cheshire East Council Westfields Middlewich Road Sandbach Cheshire CW11 1HZ

evan.morris@cheshirepoliceandcrimepanel.org.uk

Date: 6th September 2021

Dear Commissioner.

CONFIRMATION HEARING – APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Through you, the Panel would like to thank Mr Damon Taylor for attending the Hearing on Friday and for answering their questions. It gives me pleasure to confirm that the Panel unanimously resolved to support his appointment as Chief Executive.

The Panel look forward to Mr Taylor taking up his appointment and to developing a strong working relationship with him over the coming years. Panel members were impressed by the breadth of knowledge and experience that Mr Taylor demonstrated at the Confirmation Hearing and wish him well for the future.

Yours sincerely.

Evan Morris MBE

Martin Rpmh

Chair